
From: Nancy Wilson  
Sent: Tuesday, August 12, 2025 9:54 AM 
To: Schneider, Jaclyn <Jaclyn.Schneider@burlington.ca> 
Subject: 127 Plains Road West 

Hello Jaclyn  

 

You are having a meeting tomorrow so wanted to submit my comments prior.     

 

I believe that 24 storeys is excessive, especially considering that the buildings across the 
road are only 14 storeys. Approving this proposal could set a precedent for future building 
heights in the area. 

And with the 11 storey unit going in next door at 141/147/153 Plains Road West, the 
combined impact of both projects would likely result in significant additional traffic, which 
could be detrimental to the neighbourhood. 

While it’s clear that Aldershot is evolving and progress is inevitable, a 24-storey building 
feels out of scale for this area. 

Thank you for your consideration in this matter. 

Nancy Wilson 
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